
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Conference Participants, 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
many thanks for attending to the meeting. It has been a pleasure to welcome you in the 
ITIB 2020 cyberspace. In this very busy world that struggles with the invisible enemies, 

we appreciate you for taking the time and effort to join ITIB 2020. We value the sharing of 
your ideas and expertise during the paper presentations and interesting discussions.  
 
We certainly hope that the conference has been all that you expected it to be, and that you 
have taken the opportunity to make contacts with other research groups for future 
collaboration.  
 
Looking forward to hearing from you in the future, 
 
Ewa Pietka 
 


